From: Jeff Davitt

Sent: 13 January 2022 11:59
To: Planning

Subject: NYM/2021/0969/CLLB

Hi

Thanks for Lucy Gibson’s letter of 7" January 2022 requesting further details about replacement of two windows at Millbrook,
Robin Hoods Bay.

Sectional details of the windows are set out below (proposed sections are identical to the existing ones, so only one sketch).

Timber for the box, sashes and sills ideally would be Sepele hardwood for longevity ( which has good close grain, is durable and
has excellent paint retention), thereby reducing the frequency at which future replacements may be needed.

Please let me know if you need anything further.
Thanks
Kind regards

Jeff
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